[image: image1.wmf]
Dear Family,

In Unit 13 of Fundations® we continue to introduce additional suffix endings to closed syllable basewords.  
The new suffix endings are ‘ed’ and ‘ing’.  The procedures for reading and spelling are the same as in Unit 12.  A key element for your child is to always separate the suffix from the baseword.  This strategy is critical for correct spelling and for future concepts.
I have included some two-syllable words in the attached packet.  Your child should continue to use blank cards or paper to separate the syllables, spell each syllable, and then add on the suffix.
Enjoy!  If you have any questions, please contact me.  Thank you.
Sincerely,

